
What is the HSCL Scheme? 
The HSCL scheme aims to improve the educational 
outcome of students. The scheme is in place in many 
schools across the country as it is recognised that 
parents are the most important people in their 
children's lives and are the primary educators of their 
children. It would be very difficult for us to teach your 
children without involving you, the parents in the 
process! The success of the HSCL scheme depends in 
large part on parents' inputs, so if you have any 
concerns, ideas or want to get involved in any way, 
please get in touch. 
 


